
 

 

Public Notice 

 

The Chattahoochee County Board of Health will host a public hearing at 9:00 am on October 9,  
2019 at the Chattahoochee County Health Department.  The purpose of this hearing is to 
receive comments on three (3) proposed rules.  These rules are: 

1. Minimum Lot Size Rule 
2. Body Art Rule 
3. Well Location Permit Rule 

These rules are available for review at the Chattahoochee County Health Department, 213 
McNaughton Street, Cusseta, Georgia, 31805, or at 
https://westcentralhealthdistrict.com/counties/chattahoochee/.   Written comments may be 
submitted to the Chattahoochee County Health Department, 213 McNaughton Street, Cusseta, 
Georgia, 31805.  Verbal comments are welcome at the hearing.  If you wish to speak at the 
hearing, contact the Chattahoochee County Health Department at 706-989-3663, to be placed 
on the agenda. 
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